
 

 

 CHINO HIGH SCHOOL   

  DAILY BULLETIN 
Monday, April 23, 2018 

 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 

                           PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  10:39 - 11:40 
                           PER.1  7:30 -  8:27      LUNCH 11:40 - 12:10 
                           PER.2  8:33 - 9:30       PER.5   12:16 - 1:13 

      PER.3  9:36 - 10:33      PER.6   1:19 -2:16 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 

 
DAILY FACT 

  

SENIORS 

Seniors, if you have important files saved to your OneDrive, please be aware that 
everything in your OneDrive will be deleted 30 days after you graduate. Please take 
the time now, to back up all of your files. 
 
If you ordered announcements through Herff Jones (graduation company) please 
pick them up in the Activities office. 
 
Graduation tickets can be bought in Activities Office before school, at lunch or after 
school for $10 each. You must have your school ID in order to purchase. There is no 
limit to how many you purchase. Graduating Seniors get 4 tickets free one day 
before the ceremony. No refunds. 
 

 

STUDENT SECTION 

Cal Poly Pomona ETS RASSLE Summer Program is accepting intent forms, please 
go to room 5B for more information. 
 
Prom contracts are available at the Activities office. Tickets are on sale at the 
student store during lunch only. You must show a current ID.  Prom tickets this week 
are $105 with an ASB card and $110 without. You must have a 2.0 GPA or higher. 
The last day to buy Prom tickets is Wednesday, April 25th during lunch only! All 
students must take their dance contracts to the library to clear their fines.  
 
There will be an Academic Rally on Friday. We will be on rally schedule. Teachers as 
usual you should look at the bulletin or rally schedules for bell schedule.  
 
The City of Chino is offering volunteer opportunities this week they could use as 
many volunteers as possible! If you are interested please fill out the application 
online at www.cityofchino.org/volunteer 
 
Juniors if you’re interested in designing next year’s senior sweaters, come to the 
Activities Office to pick up a sweater design page. The winner will get a free senior 
sweater for next year’s class. The deadline for submission is April 23rd.  

http://www.cityofchino.org/volunteer


 

 
 
Attention Cowboys – Do you like computers or need to improve your computer 
skills? An ROP Computer Applications course will be offered on our campus next 
year.  This course is for 10 credits and will be a full year elective.  If interested, 
please see your counselor to register. 
 
Students, don’t  forget that breakfast is the most important meal of the day. 
Breakfast is served from 7am to 7:30am daily.  
 
 We will continue testing during the week. There will be announcements on Friday          
  
 
 
 

CLUB SECTION 

 
Join Let it Be at its 12th annual 5k walk/run on Saturday, May 12th! Take the 
challenge and help support our families who are currently battling pediatric 
illnesses. The event will cost $25 and include a t-shirt, medal, and a full pancake 
breakfast. You may walk or run at this event.  It is one of the best community events 
in the valley.  Go to Room 11 to sign up and join the Chino Cowboy team!!  

 

 
 

SPORTS SECTION 

Monday Track & Field, Boys 03:15PM 
 
Varsity Home West Covina 

Monday Track & Field, Boys 03:15PM Frosh/Soph Home West Covina 

Monday Track & Field, Girls 03:15PM Varsity Home West Covina 

 
 


